
Dear Sir; 
Thank you for presenting House Bill 2876, Certified Surgical Technologist legislation, to the House 
Committee on Health Care.  As a surgical technologist and surgical first assistant I support the measure. 
I am encouraging support of the bill throughout  the mid Columbia area,  The Dalles and Hood River. 
With Respect 
 
Tim D. Jones  CST CSFA 
Mid Columbia Medical Center 
The Dalles, Oregon 
 

 


